
 
Student Council Representatives 

 

Are you are interested in running for your class’ Student Council 

representative? Student Council is looking for outstanding students 

and excellent citizens.  Elections will be held between October 3rd and 

October 8th.  There is absolutely no bribing, handing out of items, or 

wearing campaign t-shirts to obtain votes.  You will need to prepare a 

short speech to present to your class to show examples of why you 

should be elected.  If you are elected, you will be responsible for 

attending meetings the first Wednesday of each month at 8 a.m. in Mrs. 

Whitaker’s classroom (more than 2 unexcused absences will result in 

you losing your position).  Your duties will include being a school leader, 

helping out with school and community events, representing your class, 

and showing a lot of Grizzly spirit!   
 

All candidates must have at least a “C” average, outstanding behavior, 

and the approval of their parents and teacher.  Candidate must 

exhibit strong academic and leadership skills!  

 

This form should be signed and turned into your teacher prior to your 

class election date! 

 

Our first meeting is Wednesday, October 9th. 
 

 

________________________ _______________ 

Student Name    Grade 
 

________________________  _______________________ 

Parent Name     Parent Signature 
 

________________________ 

Teacher Name 


